Dear Parents,

*

会会会

公公公公公

☆

*

☆

合合

☆☆

公公公公

*

☆

*

公会公会会会

*

公公公公

公公公公

My name is Mrs. Cadin, and I will be your child's second grade teacher. I want to give you as much information in advance to help you plan for the start of the school year.

*

会会会会会

*

*

A

*

*

*

会会

*

*

*

☆☆

*

公

公公公公公

*

*

公公公公

会会

公公公公公公

公会会会

Instead of giving you a list of items to purchase and bring to school, I thought it would be easier on you, if I gave you a list of places I frequently shop and ask for gift cards to those stores. It allows me the freedom to purchase the items we will need throughout the school year instead of getting everything at once and having to store it. I frequently purchase school supplies at Target, Walmart, Jonathan's Educational Supply, Michaels, and Amazon.

Your child will need a backpack to go to and from school each day. If each child could donate two boxes of Kleenex, a container of disinfectant wipes and a bottle of sanitizer, that would be great as well. Your child does not need a homework folder or pencil box, I will supply these items.

As the next school year gets closer, I will be sending out an email with the parent orientation time. Please add my email address to your contact list so you'll be sure to get the information edee.cadin@fwusd.org

If you have any questions, please email me. I look forward to meeting you in August.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Cadin